
 DEWART  LAKE    Spring 2009 

              “The Dewart Lake Protective Association was founded in 1965” 

Visit http://www.dewartlake.org
 Dewart Lake Officers 
President: Don Scearce   528-5080 
Vice Pres.:   Larry Sheets       457-8682 
Secretary: Martha Scearce  528-5080 
Treasurer: Ken Brehob         658-3636 
Newsletter: Linda Jamiel       658-9200 
Website:  Alex Barrett       658-4895 

Lane Directors 
Lanes 1, 2 Katie Young  658-9762 
Lane 3  Herman Miller 658-9751 
Lane 4, 5 Roger Saxon  658-5563 
Lane 6  Myron Vining  551-4020 
Lane 7  Harley Chalk  658-4428 
Lanes 8,9,10 Nicole Miller  529-4273 
Lane 11 Jim Tarr  658-9518 
Lane 12 Mike Gill  658-4766 
Lane 13 Lorelei Haab  658-4305 
CR 1000 * Jim Redslob  658-9330 
Camp Logan Gary Hogle  457-3616 
Lane 15 Norm Metzler 457-5357 
Lane 16 Peggy Arnett    765-241-0242 
Lane 17 Anthony Bohlim 658-3825 
Lanes 18 A,B Jeff Drummond 528-0632 
Lanes 18 C,D Betty Busch  658-4874 
Lanes 19, 20 Jerry Crowl, Jr. 658-9876 
Lane 21         G. Couwenhoven 658-3084 
Lane 22 Andy Brown  658-9746 
Lane 23 Linda Jamiel  658-9200 
Lane 24 Peggy Bucher  658-9305 
Lane 25 Katie Young  658-9762 
* Between Lanes 12 & 13 
_________________________________ 

Director’s Meeting 

                                                

 

 

The first 2009 Director’s Association meeting 
will be held on Monday, April 20th at 7:00 
p.m. at the Ella J. Logan Girl Scout Camp. 
______________________________________ 
Please check our website for additional 
information regarding the Dewart Lake Assn. 
 

 

 

 

  

Dewart Lake Golf Outing 

To all golfers and your golfing friends, it’s 
time to think Spring and Summer and GOLF.  
Let’s also think of our beautiful lake with a 
fundraiser for its betterment.  We have been 
successful in raising funds in the past for our 
lake with the annual golf outing, but it takes 
golfers, sponsors, donors and volunteers to 
make it successful.  We need sponsoring 
businesses, donors for prizes, and volunteers 
to work the outing.  Any of you who can 
contact businesses for sponsorship, solicit and 
collect donations, collect prizes, and 
volunteering to help would be very much 
appreciated.  You can contact Jim Redslob at 
the following telephone numbers:   

        (574) 658-9330 or (574) 275-9408 

The golf outing will be held on Monday, June 
8th with a rain date of June 22nd at the 
Maxwelton Golf Course in Syracuse.  The tee 
off time is 12:30 p.m. with dinner after the 
round.  The cost is $65.00 per golfer.  Please 
see the enclosed entry form.  Complete it and 
mail it back to Jim. 

          Schedule of Events 2009 
  Date               Event             Chairperson 
 
April 11th   Roadside Cleanup  Lorelei Haab 
April 18th          “            “      Rain Date 
May 6th      Lake Garage Sale   Lorelei Haab 
June 8th     Golf Outing      Jim Redslob 
June 22nd      “       “               Rain Date 
June 14th   Annual Meeting     Don Scearce 
July 5th      Flotilla Parade      Kyle Young 
July 6th           “           “         Rain Date 
July 11th    Chicken BBQ Sale   Kyle Young 
_______________________________________ 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                    Lawn Fertilizers 
Protecting the ecology of Dewart Lake is our  
prime concern.  We urge all lakefront  
homeowners who apply lawn fertilizers to use  
an eco-friendly product on their lawns. 
 
The Scotts Fertilizer Company offers a  
phosphorous free fertilizer for application in 
early Spring for crabgrass control, a weed  
control application to be applied around  
Memorial Day, and a seasonal plain feed  
fertilizer.  These products are available at the  
Ace Hardware store.  

 

  

 

DEWART LAKE PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION 
P. O. BOX 152 
Syracuse, IN   46567 
 
 
Address Correction Requested 

2009 Lake Directory 
We are in the process of printing a 2009 Lake 
Directory this year and need your help.  If 
your winter address, phone or summer phone 
have changed please advise your Lane 
Director or any Association Officer so that a 
correction can be made.  If you have sold your 
home on the Lake, please advise us so that we 
can mail the newsletter to the new owner. 
 
You will automatically receive an updated 
directory if you are a paid member of the 
Dewart Lake Protective Association. 
 
 
  

 

 

 
BINGO NIGHT 

WHERE:  Syracuse Knights of Columbus 
WHEN:  Saturday, May 9, 2009  

Doors open at 5:00 p.m.  Early game begins at 6:00 p.m. 
You must be 18 years of age to play.  There is no reserve seating.  Food will be available. 

 
To receive extra door prizes – bring canned goods for the Syracuse Food Pantry or  

good condition old shoes for overseas missions. 
 

If you would like to donate a door prize, please see your Lane Director.  The more door prizes 
we donate the more the Dewart Lake Protective Assn. can raise with this fundraiser. 

 
Three volunteers are needed to work the concessions.  If you are interested in helping, please 

contact Allan Foyle.  
 
Lane Directors:  Please contact Allan Foyle for Bingo flyers.  

  


